
Media News 
Happy Santa Barbara’s Day 2022 

Maxwell GeoSystems joins miners, tunnellers and all engineers across the world, in celebrating Santa 
Barbara’s Day, which is held on 4th of December.

Traditionally, miners looked for protection from Santa Barbara, with this practice being centuries old. We take 
time to think and to ask for her protection too.

#MGS #SantaBarbara #Tunnelling #Mining #ConstructionSafety
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